

1220 L Street, Northwest Washington, D.C. 20005-4070 202-682-8318 202-682-8270 Fax email: hopkins@api.org

Harley H. Hopkins, P.G. Senior Environmental Scientist

November 18, 1997

Mr. Gary Beckett Aqui-Ver, Inc. 1135 Garnet Ave. Suite D San Diego, CA 92109

Dear Gary:

On behalf of API, I want to thank you for your efforts on the recent NGWA/API LNAPL workshop. Judging by the quality of the discussion and the high marks given to the presenters on the evaluation forms, I'd say the workshop was a success!

Understanding the risks posed by subsurface LNAPL will continue to be an active area of research for API over the next few years. The work that you and David are doing for API will be an important contribution towards managing source areas in an environmentally responsible and cost effective manner.

Again, thanks for your help with the workshop. I'm glad we had a chance to talk diving too!

Best regards,

Harley